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Might I first of all apologies for not being able to present these accounts at the AGM 
in April unfortunately Covid made it impossible for those involved to get together to 
finalise the accounts.  Items to note are: 

1. During the year we were able to recommence our meetings and after a year 
of not collecting members subscriptions we were able to generate income 
from that source again.  We also welcomed 61 visitors to our meetings which 
generated £183. 

2. Revenue from book sales also increased substantially. Many thanks to those 
involved for generating this income. 

3. Finally, on the Income side we received a very welcome donation of £500 
from the developers of the Compstall Co-operative Building, near Compstall 
Mill. Special thanks should go to our Chair Hilary Atkinson who did so much to 
bring about this donation. 

4. The expenditure items I believe are self explanatory. I am of course more than 
happy to answer any questions members may have at the meeting to which 
these accounts are presented or in private afterwards.  

5. For the sake of clarification, the subscriptions the society pays are to the 
following 

a) The British Association of Local History  
b) The Cheshire Local History Association  
c) Marple Civic Society  
d) The British Newspaper Archive 

6. Finally, whilst we see a welcome return to a surplus(profit) this year this would 
not have been possible without the generous £500 donation we received. 
Hopefully in 2022/23 we will see a return to a surplus (profit) arising from the 
normal day to day activities of the society. The committee will I am sure 
monitor carefully. 

Neil Derbyshire 

Treasurer. 

	

	

	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	

	


